
Dear Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher, and Committee Members,  
 
I (and SO MANY of your voters) STRONGLY oppose SB 978 and the amendments regarding gun control 
diminishing my Second Ammendment rights.  
 
I am a law abiding, female gun owner. I have a decent job, and I pay taxes. I have my CHL and wish to 
uphold my legal right to own a gun and decide how best to defend my own home. Please get a clue and 
don't make criminals out of your citizens! This is not right. Shame on those who try to diminish this most 
basic CONSTITUTIONAL right.  
 
PLEASE oppose SB 978!  
  
 


